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Single-Source Lab Contract Ends:

Nevada Medicaid’s single-source laboratory contract ended June 30, 2005.
Any clinical laboratory that is a Nevada Medicaid provider may now provide
services. Providers ordering lab services for Medicaid and Check Up recipients
may refer them to any contracted Nevada Medicaid lab provider.

If you wish to become a contracted Nevada Medicaid laboratory provider,
contact the First Health Services Provider Enrollment Unit by calling (877) 638-
3472. For more information regarding Medicaid policy for lab providers, refer to
the Medicaid Services Manual posted at https://medicaid.nv.gov (select
“‘DHCFP Web Site” from the “Quick Links” drop-down menu, select “Medicaid
Service Manuals” and then click on “Chapter 800 — Laboratory Services”).
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